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The Center has successfully
conducted four co-sponsored regular
sessions and two trainings fully supported
by the ROC Ministry of Foreign Affairs in
2016. There were 156 participants from 61
different countries in total. Most
participants considered the investment of
time and energy in the training worthwhile
and fruitful. They also expressed heartfelt
gratitude that the ROC government and
the Center granted them this opportunity
for attending the high quality professional
training, as well as for knowing Taiwan as
such a beautiful and friendly country.

Aside from training, the Center also
made every effort to maintain and renovate
the facilities and hardware, so as to provide
even more convenient and comfortable
learning and living environment. With
limited budget this year, the renovation
works have been completed, including
some of the classrooms, participants'
dining room, entrance of administration
building and some public areas. This has
greatly improved the overall training
quality and the modernized image of the
Center.

| hereby express my thanks to the
faculty from USA, Brazil, Germany, China
and Taiwan. Without their generous sharing
of expertise, the training could not be
successful. | am also proud to work with
the Center's compact team of only nine
staff members. They all had abundant
experiences and worked very hard to help
every participant make the most benefits
out of the training. | truly look forward to
seeing the greater future of the Center.

Fyeh

Clemens Fang-cheng CHUNG




